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Voting by mail ensures vulnerable Oregonians such as seniors in care facilities and 

foster care can vote. Personally, I prefer to vote at home with my family at the dinner 

table while we research and read the voter guide. I am a very strong advocate for 

voters rights. Vote by mail is safe, secure and good for Oregonians. I oppose 

removing vote by mail as any changes to it will disenfranchise voters .  


